
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A pháistí agus a thuismitheoirí,  

Rang 6 have worked together to create this 

newsletter. We hope that you enjoy reading about all 

the fun things we did in school this term. We have been 

very busy and made lots of lovely memories with our 

friends. 

We hope that everyone enjoys their summer holidays. 

Slán libh go léir.  

Fáilte  

 

Nuachtlitir:  Eagrán 3 
 
 
Foilsithe: 23/06/2022 
 

 

 

 

Sports Day and Football 

with Mr. O’Sullivan  
On Friday 17th June we had a great sports day. 5th 

and 6th Class played a soccer match against 4th and 

5th Class. We ran races in Cappagh GAA pitch. We 

had fun on the obstacle course and we played 

badminton in the Community Centre. We played tag 

rugby, participated in a welly throw and we had 

great fun playing games with bubbles. On the day, 

there was a football final for Mr O Sullivan’s 

football tournament.  

 

French classes  
Mr. Madigan taught French lessons to 3rd, 4th, 5th and 

6th this term. We learned French phrases and 

interesting facts about the country. We learned 

vocabulary that we will be able to use on holidays in 

France and in secondary school.  

 
 

Reading Buddies  
Ms Mc Namara’s class and Mrs Noonan’s class joined 

up for reading this term. We even read books in 

Irish during Seachtain na Gaeilge. We really enjoyed 

chatting to each other about the stories.  

 

Swimming 
2nd Class to 6th Class went to Askeaton swimming pool 

for six swimming lessons. We worked on our front 

crawl, back crawl, breast stroke and butterfly 

stroke.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

School Tours 
Ms Mc Namara’s class and Ms Lyons’ class went on 

a school tour to Tralee. We first went to the 

Wetlands where we did rock climbing and pedal 

boats. We went swimming in the Aqua Dome. We 

had fun bowling and shopping.  

Ms Rocca’s class and Ms Sheehan’s class went to 

the Playdium and the Wetlands.  

Mrs Noonan’s class and Ms Devine’s class went to 

Arena 5 and Stonehall farm.  
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Graduation  
6th Class celebrated their graduation on Tuesday 

21st June. There was a mass in Cappagh Church and 

then a celebration in the school. Every pupil 

received a certificate. The ice-cream van was a 

lovely treat. We made lots of great memories.  

 

Amber Flag 

The Amber Flag committee organised a Wellness 

Wednesday for the school. We did exercises, a quiz 

and meditation. We are now very proud of our 

Amber Flag. Here is a picture of it:  

 

 
 

Communion  
Here is a photo of the Communion class, who 

celebrated their big day on 21st May:  

 
 

 

 

 

  

Liam Mc Carthy Cup 
 

Peter Nash, the Limerick footballer, brought the 

Liam Mc Carthy cup to the school. We all got a chance 

to lift it up. Luimneach abú! 

 

School Football Team 
The school football team went to Mick Neville Park 

for a blitz. We played really well and had great fun. 

  

Irish Dancing  
Maretta taught us Irish Dancing in the community 

hall. We learned the Siege of Ennis, the Military Two 

Step and many more dances!  

 

Website:  We have a very vibrant website which is regularly 

updated. https://www.cappaghns.com/ Please visit the 

website to keep up to date with school news and events. 

 

 

Polytunnel 
The growing continues with great enthusiasm 

in the polytunnel!  

 

Polydrons  
 

We made bridges using polydrons. They were 

difficult to make but great fun!  

 

 
 

Slán to Mrs Noonan 
We would like to say a massive ‘’go raibh 

maith agat’’ and ‘’slán’’ to Mrs Noonan, our 

deputy principal. We will miss you in Cappagh 

N.S. 

https://www.cappaghns.com/

